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On November 18, 2004, the Academic Affairs committee approved the following recommendation to amend the UFC
3/27/01 policy on 100/200 level course transfers to IU from two-year institutions.  
 

 EXISTING UFC POLICY (3/27/01): 
Can be viewed online at http://www.indiana.edu/~ufc/

Credits earned at undergraduate institutions other than Indiana University in courses at first or second-year
levels (100/200-level courses or courses completed in two-year institutions) and transferred for IU credit may
not be recorded as equivalent to IU course credits at advanced (300/400) levels, or applied to degree
requirements normally fulfilled only by advanced level course credits.

 

PROPOSED AMENDMENT:                                                                                  

Credits earned at undergraduate institutions other than Indiana University in courses at first or second-year
levels (100/200-level courses or courses completed in two-year institutions) and transferred for IU credit may
not be recorded as equivalent to IU course credits at advanced (300/400) levels, or applied to degree
requirements normally fulfilled only by advanced level course credits, except when the faculty in an academic
unit specifically approves first or second-year level courses (100/200-level courses or courses completed in
two-year institutions) as equivalent to IU course credits at advanced (300/400) levels.
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